
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 18 February 2016 

RE: Homeless Healthcare Team moving premises 

Hello, 

We are happy to inform you that the Homeless Healthcare service run by Gloucestershire 

Care Services NHS Trust will be based in the George Whitfield Centre in Gloucester from 

Monday, February 29. 

The Homeless Healthcare Team is sharing half the premises with Gloucester City Mission, 

(Gloucester Foodbank is long established in the other half), and we hope this new 

arrangement will provide a convenient and accessible set of services for our client group. 

The specific services provided by the Homeless Healthcare Team will remain the same 

following our move: health assessments, treatment, screening, mental health assessments 

and treatment and drug and alcohol advice. The team also runs the potentially violent 

patient service. 

Email addresses for individual members of the team will not change, and the office phone 

number will remain the same (01452 521898) after the move. The location of our new 

premises can be found on Google Maps by following this link: http://tinyurl.com/jp4zq9g 

As you can see, the location is central and very close to Gloucestershire Royal Hospital. 

The postal address is: 

Homeless Healthcare Team 

The George Whitfield Centre 

107 Great Western Road 

Gloucester 

GL1 3NF 

We would be grateful if you would update your records with our new details and amend 

any relevant material which signposts colleagues, clients or service users to our team 

(such as information leaflets or website pages) to reflect our new location. 

Many thanks, 

Gayle Clay, Team Manager, Homeless Healthcare Team 

Melanie Getgood, Community Manager Countywide Services 

http://tinyurl.com/jp4zq9g



